
 
 
 
 

 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 

Northwest Regional Office  3190 160th Avenue SE  Bellevue, Washington  98008-5452  (425) 649-7000 
711 for Washington Relay Service  Persons with a speech disability can call (877) 833-6341 

 
April 22, 2021 
 
 
Eric Silvers 
Regency Centers 
1 Independent Drive 
Suite 114 
Jacksonville, FL 32202-5005 
 
Re: National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)    

Permit No. WA0991040; Overlake Retail Shops Former Sears Auto #6119 
 
Dear Eric Silvers: 
 
Thank you for submitting an application for a new NPDES permit. The Department of Ecology (Ecology) 
acknowledges receiving the application on December 29, 2020 and was accepted as complete on January 
11, 2021. 
 
State law requires the circulation and publication of notices which describe the proposed issuance of 
NPDES permits.  This is intended to allow the public to be aware of and comment on such actions.  
Attached is a copy of the public notice that will be published in the Seattle Times on April 26 and May 3, 
2021. A similar notice will be mailed from this office to agencies, groups and individuals that have 
requested such notices for this geographic area. Another public notice will be published when the draft 
permit has been prepared. 
 
If you have any questions about the status of your permit, please contact Jeanne Tran at (425)649-7078 or 
email at jeanne.tran@ecy.wa.gov  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tricia Miller 
Permit Coordinator 
Northwest Regional Office 
 
Sent via electronic mail: ericsilvers@regencycenters.com   
 
Ecc: Jeanne Tran, Facility Manager (Jeanne.tran@ecy.wa.gov)   

PARIS: Retail Shops Former Sears Auto @6119 WA0991040 
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NOTICE: ANNOUNCEMENT FOR A WASTEWATER PERMIT APPLICATION 
   TO DISCHARGE TO STATE WATERS 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 
Permit No.:  WA0991040 
 
Applicant:  Overlake Retail Shops 
   Former Sears Auto #6119 
   2200 148th NE 
   Redmond, King County 
     
has applied for a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit in accordance with 
the provisions of Chapter 90.48 revised Code of Washington as amended and the Federal Water Pollution 
Control Act (Clean Water Act) to allow the discharge of treated groundwater to Kelsey Creek. 
. 
 PUBLIC COMMENT AND INFORMATION 
 
Interested agencies, organizations or persons desiring to express their views or to be notified of the 
Department of Ecology (Ecology) actions on these permit applications should notify Ecology at the 
address or email below. 
 
  Tricia Miller, Permit Coordinator  
  Washington State Department of Ecology 
  Northwest Regional Office 
  3190 - 160th Avenue SE 
  Bellevue, WA  98008-5452 
  tricia.miller@ecy.wa.gov  
 
The application and related documents may be viewed at the Department of Ecology website: 
https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/paris/DocumentSearch.aspx by entering permit number WA0991040. Due to 
the existing Stay Home, Stay Healthy order and associated building closures, these documents are not 
available for in-person viewing at this time. To request a hard copy, please call (425) 649-7000. 
 
If you require special accommodations or need this document in a format for the visually impaired, 
contact the Washington Relay Service or for TTY call 711 or 877-833-6341 or visit 
https://ecology.wa.gov/accessibility  
 
 
Date of Publication: April 26 and May 3, 2021 (Public Notice of Application 
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